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2nd October 2023 

 

  
Dear Parent/Carers    

  

I do hope and pray you and your family are well.  It has been an excellent start to the academic year and a 

joy to have students back or joining the St Mark’s community.  This letter outlines Open Evening arrangements 

on Thursday 5th October 2023.  
 

We are delighted to be able to welcome prospective Year 12 families into the Academy on Thursday 5th 

October from 5-7pm.  This will be an opportunity to showcase our community of transformation founded on 

Love, Hope and Trust. 

   

Some students have been asked to carry out tours or represent departments on the night.  I am sure you will 

agree that this is a great opportunity for them to be involved in supporting students who will be choosing the 

Academy next year. If you child is asked to support, we ask that they arrive at the Academy and get to their 

chosen department by 4:45pm. They will need to be in full smart dress (including a blazer). The event will be 

finished at 7:00pm and students will be dismissed to make their own way home.   

  

If you have any questions about the event, please contact shaider@stmarks.anthemtrust.uk.#  
 

I trust we can rely on your full support to promote our open events via word of mouth and by directing 

prospective families to our website.  

  

  

Yours faithfully  

  

  

 

  

Mrs Bhadare 

Vice Principal   
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